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 July 20, 2017 
RYAN'S GRILL 
& BUFFET 
MADISON 
 
Our next Region 3 meeting 
will be held on Thursday 
July 20, 6:00 p.m. at 
Ryan's Grill & Buffet  
2151 Gallatin Pike. 
Madison, TN  
 
Guest Speakers: Nick 
Iverson speaking on the 
BASF product updates 
and how they affect pests. 
 
 

 
 
Michael Clark will 
receive the gavel from 
outgoing President 
Patrick Smith who has 
done an excellent job 

getting us interesting speakers and keeping us 
informed on industry news this past year - 
thank you Patrick for all your hard work and 
dedication. 
 
REGION 3 MTPCA 8TH ANNUAL 
SCHOLARSHIP 
The winner of our 8th annual $1,000 scholarship 
is Savannah Broadway of P.E.S.T. Inc. who 
attends MTSU and is enrolled in the forensic 
science program, her goal is to work for the TBI 
as a forensic science agent.  Congratulations and 
wishes for much success in your chosen career.  
Savannah will be presented her check at the July 
meeting. 
 
President Designate 
 
We are beginning a new year and now need 
nominations for a Region 3 President Designate. 
The President Designate will take over the 
meeting in case the President cannot be present 
and also will be the 2018-2019 President.  
Nominee must be  with a company that has join 
membership and they must attend the meetings 
regularly.  you may contact Michael Clark, 
Patrick Smith or Carol Lane with your 
nominations or nominate at a meeting. 
 

 CERTIFICATION TRAINING:  
Find current schools on our website:  
http://region3mtpca.com 
 

REGION 3 SCHOOL 
The Region 3 Winter School is planned 
for December 5th.  Speakers are being 
lined up now and registration will be out 
as soon as everything is approved.  This 
school should be worth: 7 outside points, 
and 3 in-house points if handout tests 
returned by December 30th. 
 
 
 
TPCA's new Secretary on the Executive 
Board is Jeff Pursley who will move up to 
President 2020-2021. 
 

TPCA Region 3 
President 2017-
2018 
 

 
Michael Clark 
P.E.S.T. Inc 
615-382-9774 
 
President 
Designate:  
vacant 
 
Past President 
2016-2017 
Patrick Smith 
Ace Exterminating 
615-876-7185 x151 

 
 
 
 
 
Secretary 
Carol Lane 
615-497-2359 
615-902-9684 
 
MTPCA Training 
Directors 
Dennis Waldrop 
Oldham Chemical 
Co. & Carol Lane 
 
TPCA  
Executive Director 
Sandy Griffis 
1-800-730-6751 
 
TPCA 
Regional Director  
Michael Clark 
WEB: 
http://region3m
tpca.com  
 



CONGRATULATIONS TO 
CUMBERLAND TERMITE FOR 50 
YEARS OF BUSINESS 
 

 
 

 
. 
License Exams 2017-    For licensing and 
charter information and downloadable forms go 
to 
http://www.tn.gov/agriculture/regulatory/license
s.shtml  
 
TN Dept. of Agriculture Apprentice Termite 
Technician Schools 2017 .  17 points .         
March 28-30, 2017  September 12-14, 2017.   
Contact Jerry Seabolt at (615)837-5178 
regarding registration. 
 

MEMBERSHIP 2017-2018 
Current joint membership ended 
June 30th,  2017-2018 membership 
renewal forms are included with 
this newsletter or on our web 
 
REGISTRATION REVIEW:  check the 
Registration Review on our website for other 
certification classes.  See below to can get your 
own monthly copy of the Registration Review  
 
TENNESSEE DEPT. OF AGRICULTURE 
REGISTRATION REVIEW 

A monthly publication featuring the latest information from 
the pesticide registration/license issuance office.  (product 
changes, certification classes, rule/law changes)  If you 
Want to receive this via E-mail there is no fee. If you 
receive a hardcopy, the fee is $12 per year. 
 
John W. Ewell, Supervisor 
Division of Consumer and Industry Services 
Pesticide Registration & License Issuance 
436 Hogan Road, Porter Building | P O Box 40627 | 
Nashville, TN 37204 
(Work) 615-837-5340| (Fax) 615-837-5012 |  

 

 
 
. THANK YOU TO OUR CHEMICAL SUPPLIERS 
AND REPRESENTATIVES WHO 
CONTINUALLY SUPPORT OUR MEETINGS 
AND SCHOOLS. 
 

  Dennis Waldrop & Jeff Baker 

David James, & 
 Mark Cavanaugh 

Glenn Thomas 

  Matthew Deist 
 
 Carol Lane 
Secretary, Region 3 MTPCA 

 
 
TEAMWORK 
Coming together is a Beginning…. 
Keeping together is Progress…. 
Working together is a Success 
 
. 


